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Rehoboth Beach Public Library check presentation attendees shown are (l-r) Edie Heron, Friends board member; 

Alison Miller, library director; and Kathy Ackerman, Friends president. SUBMITTED PHOTO 

The Friends of the Rehoboth Beach Public Library recently presented Library Director Alison 
Miller with a check for $45,000. 

The funds will support the library’s 2022 programming for adults and children, along with the 
purchase of new materials from books and periodicals to DVDs. Monies are raised both through 
memberships and fundraisers. This year’s 30 Chances to Win daily raffle raised more than 
$10,000. 

The Rehoboth Beach Public Library is an independent library and relies on donations for the 
purchase of new materials. To donate or to get involved with the Friends, 
email rehobothlibraryfriends@gmail.com. 
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